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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 12:04 PM
To: 'robert laudino'
Subject: RE: FPL Proposed Rate Increase

Good afternoon Mr. Laudino,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer correspondence for 
Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-
florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: robert laudino [mailto:rslaudino51@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 11:59 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Proposed Rate Increase 
 
Re: Docket Number 160021-E1 
 
This request is one of the most blatant actions by any utility company that I have ever been aware of. Not 
satisfied with approx. a 10% profit for "donors/investors" they must be competitive and offer them 20% profit.  
 
This is not about a stock in a Walmart or some other consumer business where users have a choice to go 
elsewhere if prices are too expensive, this is a necessary living need that users have NO alternative source to 
turn to. They must accept this or what.......have no major power source? 
 
It seems like a throwback to the late 1800s and the Robber Baron Age. One could write much more regarding 
this situation, but I believe everyone knows what this is about. Sad if the state of Florida allows this. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robert Laudino 
1256 25th Terrace SW 
Vero Beach, FL 32968 
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